From: danwood.chirwa@uct.ac.za

To: public@fraud2001-019108-08.org.za

Date: Wednesday 08 July 2020 14h14

Dear Mr Stainbank,

The Faculty of Law respects your freedom to express your views and solicit support from

other persons to advance your causes.

As Dean of Law, I am disturbed by what appears to be constant harassment and slander

of both Ms Vanja Karth and Prof Caroline Ncube by yourself.

I hereby ask you to desist from harassing Faculty members and the Faculty in general. If

you do not do so, legal action will be taken against you.

Our academics and research entities have the right to choose what to research and with

whom to collaborate. The Faculty also decides who teaches. We do so based on the

qualifications and experience of the individuals concerned, not to advance particular

agendas but legal education. I trust that you understand and respect this right.

The Faculty has no further interest in interacting with you or your organisation on the

matters you raise.

Kind regards,

Prof D Chirwa

Dean of Law